

SCHOOL OF ARCHITECTURE, CONSTRUCTION AND PLANNING

21st December, 1999

Departments:

- Architecture
- Construction Management
- Urban and Regional Planning
- Interior Architecture

GPO Box U1987 Perth Western Australia 6845

Professor Judith Sloan (Presiding Commissioner)
Productivity Commission

Architects Inquiry LB2, Collins Street East MELBOURNE VIC 8003 TELEPHIONE +61 8 9266 2712
FACSIMILE +61 8 9266 2711

Dear Professor Sloan,

The School of Architecture, Construction and Planning at Curtin University fully supports the submission made to the Productivity Commission enquiry by the Royal Australian Institute of Architects.

It is our considered opinion that the significant body of knowledge obtained by architects during their five years of study needs to be clearly identified in the interest of protecting the public and the orderly and well designed development of our buildings and cities.

Architecture and Urban Design are the most lasting and telling artifacts of any culture. If we wish that our culture be well regarded by future generations then we must ensure that it is in the stewardship of those best educated and trained to deal with it.

Yours sincerely

LAURIE W. HEGVOLD PhD

Professor of Architecture

Head

School of Architecture, Construction & Planning

RECEIVED

OF RECEIVED

OF DATE DATE OF THE PROPERTY COMMONICATION

\$0243PC

LVVH/ff

